
 

 
                                                                                                        

Dear ACS Parents:            

I am pleased to announce that we have a new 7th grade 

teacher, Mrs. Garcia.  She comes to us with a 

Mathematical Science degree from Kean University, a 

wide range of experience and A LOT of enthusiasm.  

Please join me in welcoming her to our ACS family.  

Her email is rgarcia@assumptioncatholicschool.  Read 

more about her in our Teacher Corner. 

Attached you will find the new four week schedule for 

the 21st Century After School Program.  I have received 

many calls in reference to Basketball - rest-assure that 

it will start when Bowling is finished. Due to the gym 

availability, Bingo days, and Coach’s schedule our 

recreation day has to remain on Tuesday. 

When creating the schedule we take into consideration 

how many students are in each activity and try to 

provide all our students with an opportunity to have 

new experiences and learn new skills.  Homework and 

extra help is the priority and creating a balance is not 

always easy.  

Please be patient as this is a whole new program for us.  

Our students are excited and involved and we are 

thrilled to be a part of this opportunity. Thank you for 

all your support.                                            

If you have any suggestions or feedback on any of our 
academic programs, afterschool clubs, or any 
questions, please give me a call or email me.  
  
God Bless,                                                                                         

Mrs. Shumny, lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net  

732-343-0750 cell 

†† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

High Priority:                                                

Safety is our first priority and the law! 

1. No Parking on the YELLOW Lines  

2. NO DOUBLE PARKING PLEASE! This includes drop-off 

and pick up times.                            

************************************ 

How do I reach my child’s teacher? Email, REMIND or 

leave a message at the school office. 

How do I communicate with child’s teacher? 
It is the key to student success! Please join 

REMIND ASAP! 
Email and REMIND CODES:   TEXT 81010 

 
PK – Ms. Cuff @mrscuffp    

mcuff@assumptioncatholicschool.net 
 

K – Mrs. Derevenska @ak83b4k 
mderevenska@assumptioncatholicschool.net 

 
First & Second Grade – Mrs. Cooper @3k8hd9 

pcooper@assumptioncatholicschool.net 
 

Third Grade – Mrs. Lombardi @2343687 
dlombardi@assumptioncatholicschool.net 

 
Fourth Grade – Miss Martinez @f4k7c2 

bmartinez@assumptioncatholicschool.net 
 

Fifth Grade – Mrs. Lawrence @72gf6f 
mlawrence@assumptioncatholicschool.net 

 
Sixth Grade – Mrs. Mieczkowski @bmartinez1 
dmieczkowski@assumptioncatholicschool.net 

 
Seventh Grade – Mrs. Garcia  @mrsrosellg 

rgarcia@assumptioncatholicschool.net 
 

Eighth Grade – Mrs. Pickering @d9cb3c 
mpickering@assumptioncatholicschool.net 

 

School office 732-826-8721 
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Dates to Remember: 
October 4th Gourmet Creations & KidStuff Books due 

October 7th MAP Standardized Testing begins 
October 14th No Classes 

October 16th Boscov’s 25% Shopping Pass ($5) due 
October 15 - 17 Scholastic Book Fair 
October 17th 7:00 pm FSA Meeting  

October 24th No Classes – Teacher Professional Development Day 

From the Office: 
*Ukrainian Dance sheets for grades PK to grade 2 due ASAP! 

 

*Halloween Notice – if you can help give the office a call 
 

*Book Fair information – Dog Man Fetch 22 & Diary of a Wimpy Kid Pre-Sale sheet 
 

*Lunch Bills for September is now past due. 
  

*Aftercare bills going home. 
 

*KIDS OF ALL AGES INVITED!  October 27 at noon! 
Assumption Catholic School Auditorium 

Branch 135 of UNWLA is inviting you to join in the fun and play time of the chocolate party “Golden Ticket “, 
based on the novel and movie “Charlie and Chocolate factory”. Come in for games, music, dancing, chocolate 

decorating experience, and much more…The cost is $25 per child 
The party is to benefit children’s orphanages in Ukraine. 

For tickets and additional information please contact Olga 570-994-7414 or Mariana 908-494-0183 
Come and win your GOLGEN TICKET! 

 

FSA Corner: 
Four Fundraiser’s going on: 

1. Gourmet Creations – the dips flyer - Due October 4th 
2. KidStuff Books – Payment or please return book by Due October 4th 

3. Gertrude Hawk Candy Orders Due: November 4th    www.Gertrudehawkfindraising.com  
Group Code 121010, Group Name Ukrainian Assumption Catholic School 
4. Boscov’s 25% Shopping Pass ($5) DUE October 15th (Friends Helping Friends is Oct. 16th)  
 
Lastly, if you can donate any new items for our auction, please send them in. The Christmas 
Bazaar is our annual BIGGEST fundraiser and we could use some help! Thank you!  
 

Church Corner: 
Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy 
If you do not have a Parish please join us: 

Saturday, October 5, 2019 5:00 pm – Liturgy 
Sunday, October 6, 2019 9:00 am – Liturgy 11:30am 

Saturday, October 12, 2019 5:00 pm – Liturgy 
Sunday, October 13, 2019 9:00 am – Liturgy 11:30am 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8 (2nd grade is prepared in regular Religion class) 
and baptized and interested in receiving First Holy Communion in May.  

http://www.gertrudehawkfindraising.com/


Teacher Corner: Introducing our New ACS Team Members 
 

Miss Martinez 
Miss Martinez was born and raised in Perth Amboy, 

New Jersey. She graduated from Kean University 
with a BA in mathematical sciences. This is her 

third year as part of the ACS family and 1st year as 
a full time teacher. Ms. Martinez’s favorite 

subject to teach is MATH of course! Her favorite 
colors are teal and yellow. Her favorite flower is a 

sunflower! When she is not in the classroom there is a good chance 
you can find her roller skating, crafting or listening to live music. 

 

 
 

Mrs. Mieczkowski 
Mrs. Mieczkowski was born in Bayonne, NJ and lives in Old 
Bridge with her husband and two daughters.  Her favorite 
color is purple, and on her down time she likes to sit back 

with a cup of coffee and a little reality TV.  She is a recent 
graduate from Grand Canyon University with a BS in 

Educational Studies.  While in school, Mrs. Mieczkowski gained 
her experience in the classroom as a permanent substitute for the 
Jamesburg BOE. This is her 1st year not only with ACS but as a sixth grade 

educator.  She is most excited to share her love of science with her students and 
can’t wait to perform experiments in our lab. If you can’t find Mrs. Mieczkowski 

in her classroom, you will definitely find her either at The Max of Old Bridge 
working out, at the field watching both of her daughters playing softball or 

donating her time with the South Amboy Columbiettes where she serves on the 
board as President.  

 
 
 

Mrs. Garcia 
Mrs. Garcia was born in Jersey City and moved to Perth 

Amboy when she was in second grade. She moved to 
Puerto Rico in the 5th and 6th grade but then moved 
back to Perth Amboy for 7th grade and stayed here 
until she graduated from PAHS. She attended Kean 

University and obtained my BA in Mathematical Science. 
Her favorite subject is math!  Her favorite color is blue because it 

reminds me of the ocean and nature. She absolutely loves the outdoors 
and exploring. She also loves playing Sudoku, photography, and crafting. 

 
 

**More pictures on facebook – like us!  Follow us on Instagram! 


